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To Whom It May Concern:

I would like to take a few minutes of your time to tell you of
my experience with "Granger Construction".

In 1993, "Granger Construction" built my 2500 square foot
dental office. I had a deadline for completion which was met
and exceeded my expectations. All phases of construction were
done in a very professional and timely manner. This is generally
difficult for most construction companies to do.

"Granger Construction” is very experienced in all phases. Their
warranty work is backed up in a very timely manner. When Rob
Granger tells you when to expect work completed, you can feel
assured it will be either early or on time. Something as simple as him
returning a phone call is always handled the same way.

I have also used "Granger Construction" for a few smaller jobs
with the same excellent results. As you can tell, I have developed
an excellent working relationship with Rob and would definitely
use him again for any future construction needs.

It is rare in this day and time to walk away from a job not only
happy with the results, but gain a new friendship at the same time.
I would welcome any future inquiries about "Granger Construction”
and please feel free to call if you have any questions concerning this
company at any time.

Sincerely,
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V. Dale Meeks, D.M.D.

General Dentistry
980 Mt. Homer Road -Eustis, FL 32726 + Office (352) 357-7900



